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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
 Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

January 20,2000

To: Arthur, Inquirer of Violation Status of 1500 Forest Ave.

From: Mike Nugent/ Manager of Inspection Services

RE: Above referenced inquiry /1500 Forest Ave. (298  B001)

Please be advised that our records show no current building or housing violations on the above property. This does in no way guarantee that the property is violation free, just that our records show that no recent violations have been identified and are active.

